
 
 
 
Request to alter exterior lighting: Titan Student Union   
 
PRESENTED TO:   Titan Student Centers Board of Trustees  
 
MEETING DATE: Titan Student Centers Board of Trustees, February 14th, 2018  
 
PRESENTED BY:   Jared Hill 
 
BACKGROUND 

According to the American Institute for Cancer Research (AICR), each year 12.7 million people 
discover they have cancer and 7.6 million people will ultimately lose their battle against this 
disease. The color lavender brings awareness to all cancers. This may acknowledge any of the 
cancers that do not have a specific awareness color, or it may be used to represent a variety of 
different cancers that families might have experienced. In almost all our lives, we have experienced 
the harsh reality of a loved one fighting cancer and for ASI this hit especially close to home with the 
news of former Director of Financial Services, Laura Hultman’s passing on Monday, February 12th.  

 
PROPOSAL 

Request to change the exterior lighting on the Titan Student Union to lavender in remembrance of 
Laura Hultman and all her contributions to Associated Students Inc. and Cal State Fullerton.  

 
RATIONALE 

Laura repeatedly said how much she loved working with students and helping student leaders 
learn and develop. In her last few years before retirement, she came to work for ASI to do just that. 
Laura had worked in the private and public sector, at the Chancellor’s Office, and for 
Administration and Finance at CSUF, but her favorite experience was her time working with the 
students and staff here at ASI.  
 

IMPACT  
Little to none.  

 
BUDGET IMPACT 

There is a minimal budget impact associated with the proposal.  
 
 IMPLEMENTATION TIMELINE 

Upon approval, Building Engineering will purchase lavender sleeves for the exterior lighting of the 
Titan Student Union. The exterior lights will remain up for two weeks. 
   

 


